
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

EFF STATEMENT ON THE UPCOMING VOTER REGISTRATION ON THE 
18th AND 19th NOVEMBER 2023 
 

 Tuesday, 14 November 2023 

 

The Economic Freedom Fighters (EFF) calls on all the people of South Africa 

to come out in their numbers and register to vote on the 18th and 19th of 

November 2023.  

 

The upcoming voter registration weekend gives all those who have not 

registered to vote, in particular the youth, an opportunity to participate in the 

electoral process and change their lives for the better. Voting remains a critical 

tool in changing and shaping the lives of ordinary people, and removing 

incompetence, ending load-shedding and corruption, and delivering a 

government that will deliver services, quality education, healthcare, housing, 

and the creation of jobs.  

 

Following the 3rd Central Elections Task Force (CETF) meeting held on 

Monday, 13 November 2023, the EFF has resolved that all voting stations will 

have the presence of the EFF, to ensure maximum participation in the voter 

registration process.  

 

Therefore, all ground forces are instructed to ensure that no voting station does 

not have the presence of the EFF. All ground forces are additionally called upon 

to be vigilant and ensure that they identify any affiliates of the South African 

Democratic Teachers Union (SADTU), who represent the Independent 

Electoral Commission (IEC) in any form.  

 



  
 

 
 

SADTU is an affiliate of the ruling party and of COSATU, and have publicly 

declared their support for the ruling party, therefore, they are unfit to be the 

custodians of a democratic election. The role of IEC employees must be given 

to unemployed, competent and literate individuals, not partisan individuals who 

have declared their interest in the outcomes of the elections.  

 

Let us all come out in our numbers and Register To Vote EFF on the 18th and 

19th of November 2023! Mayihlome Ihlasele! 
 
 

 


